
 

January 8, 2020 
 
Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad St. 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
 RE: Case No. 15-2085-EL-CRS 
  Arrow Energy RRH, LLC 
 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

Please be advised that Arrow Energy RRH, LLC is hereby withdrawing its electric license 
renewal application in Case No. 15-2085-EL-CRS.  

Sincerely,  

 

Lindsay Kreppel 

Director of Regulatory Affairs and New Markets 
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